
State of New York                                                                                                                                                                                

Office of the State Comptroller                                                                                                                                            

NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE FISCAL AFFAIRS OF THE TOWN OF NICHOLS FOR THE PERIOD 

BEGINNING ON JANUARY 1, 2021] AND ENDING ON FEBRUARY 28, 2022 HAVE BEEN EXAMINED BY THE 

OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER AND THAT THE REPORT OF EXAMINATION PREPARED BY THE 

OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER HAS BEEN FILED IN THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE WHERE IT IS 

AVAILABLE AS A PUBLIC RECORD FOR INSPECTION BY ALL INTERESTED PERSONS.  

PURSUANT TO SECTION THIRTY-FIVE OF THE GENERAL MUNICIPAL LAW, THE GOVERNING BOARD OF 

THE TOWN OF NICHOLS HAS DETERMINED TO PREPARE A WRITTEN RESPONSE TO THE REPORT OF 

EXAMINATION PREPARED BY THE OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER AND HAS FILED THE RESPONSE 

IN THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE AS A PUBLIC RECORD FOR INSPECTION BY ALL INTERESTED PERSONS.  

Town of Nichols Clerk 

Marcy Hill 


